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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:00P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

December 21, 2015 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor Mark Kingseed 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Belinda Kenley 
John Patcher 
JoAnne Rau 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Public Works Director Douglas Spitler 
City Engineer James Brinegar 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Council Member Elect - Mark Engert 

Discussion was held regarding a signage issue. At the December 2015 meeting, the Planning 
Commission tabled action on three variances needed by Miami Valley Hospital South for a large 
ground sign that would be visible along I-675. Mr. Horn stated Joann Ringer of Miami Valley and 
several others were meeting with staff at the Municipal Building the next day. Mr. Rodney said he 
was hopeful of finding common ground. This issue brought attention to conversations from the past 
concerning the possible need to revise the sign code, because of the number of properties with wider 
street frontages. It was suggested to add signage to the Council Retreat items. 

Mr. Hom announced Captain Mark Casey's retirement from the Police Department on 
Friday, January 15, 2016. A reception will be held from 2:00-4:00p.m. He is retiring after 36 years 
of service. 

Mr. Hom noted that Police Lieutenant Joe Lavigne, who was recently promoted, will be 
formally introduced at the following Council Meeting. 

Debra A. James, Clerk of Council 

Approved 
C. Mark Kingseed, Mayor 


